
 
 
 
 
27/01/2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

 
 
At Ark Kings Academy, we feel strongly believe that our character dispositions of bravery, 
excellence, leadership, integrity, empathy, vision and endeavor are not just learnt but are lived.  
 
We are happy to inform you that your child has been invited to be part of the visit to Conkers, 
where they will experience an outdoor education program which is based around highly interactive 
outdoor and indoor activities.   
 
 
Details about the trip include:  

• Thursday the 13th of February 2020 
• 08.25am – 3.30pm  
• Free of charge 
• Activities include: 4D Cinema, Bush craft survival course and adventure playground  
• Pupils wear warm appropriate clothing, walking boots, trainers, clothing you don’t mind 

getting dirty, etc.  
 
 
If for any reason, you wouldn’t want your child to attend please contact myself or Ms Thompson.  
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr R Barker  
 
Head of Year 7 & 8  
ARK Kings Academy 

 
 
 
 
 

Shannon Road 
Kings Norton 

Birmingham B38 9DE 
Tel: 0121 459 4451 

Email: info@arkkingsacademy.org 
Website: www.arkkingsacademy.org 

Principal: Roger Punton 


